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Conference Attended:

The British Maternal and Fetal Medicine Society
Annual Conference, Brighton, 19th & 20t April 2018

| attended the annual BMFEMS conference last week
in Brighton. It was an excellent opportunity to
present two posters on my research to date on
Placental Growth Factor to an international
audience. It allowed me to gain valuable feedback
and advice from those experienced in this field of
obstetrics which will be a big asset going forward in
my writing and presentation on the topic and overall
to my PhD.

In addition, interactive educational sessions at the
conference allowed me to improve my clinical
obstetric skills while plenary sessions updated me
on the current topical research in the field of
obstetrics.

| would sincerely like to thank the College of
Medicine and Health UCC for facilitating this
excellent learning opportunity.



